
Mato Prskalo - PP_2013_WOLLY_003 - Request for a revised Gateway 

  
Hi Mato, 

  

Council would like an amended gateway determination for the Queen Victoria Hospital Planning Proposal as 

per the attached report. 

  

I understand that there has been prior dialogue with the Department on this matter (though I was not 

involved at that stage). 

  

The proponent is keen to have it on exhibition before Christmas and for us to achieve this we would need a 

new gateway by Friday 15 November 2013. For Council the priority remains the MEGA-PACK and the other 

PPs awaiting finalisation. However, if this could be done by the 15th it would be greatly appreciated. 

  

Thanks for your assistance and please let me know if any clarification for further information is needed. 

  

Thanks again, 

  

  

 

NO Second airport at Wilton 
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From:    Grant Rokobauer <Grant.Rokobauer@wollondilly.nsw.gov.au>
To:

   
"Mato Prskalo (Mato.Prskalo@planning.nsw.gov.au)" 
<Mato.Prskalo@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:04 PM
Subject:    PP_2013_WOLLY_003 - Request for a revised Gateway
CC:    Karl Fetterplace <karl.fetterplace@wollondilly.nsw.gov.au>
Attachments:   QV Planning Proposal BBC.pdf

Grant Rokobauer | Strategic Planning Team Leader 
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